
MINUTES OF THE VILLAGE OF JOHNSBURG 

OCTOBER 19, 2016 REGULAR MEETING OF THE   

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 

 

 
CALL TO ORDER - Chairman Huemann called the meeting to order at 7:00p.m. in the Village 

Hall.  

 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS  
Rich Bierman (absent) 

Mark Wolter (absent) 

Lynn Kinast (absent) 

Bill Swenson  

Josh Hagen  

Pearl Schnur  

 

  

 

NEW BUSINESS – Chairman Huemann stated that the Downtown Planning is completed and 

approved by the Village Board. There are some zoning and ordinances issues that need to be 

addressed. One concern is lack of downtown parking. The Village received an ITP $2.4 million 

grant for streetscape enhancements.  

 

COMMERCE CENTERS – Chairman Huemann talked to the property owner and some 

business are very interested in getting signage. Chairman Huemann showed a map for proposed 

spot for the sign. 

  

 

JABA – There has been an increase of membership to over 100 members. JABA is going to 

perform a SWAT analysis. The Village will be helping with JABA’s website. The State of the 

Village needs to emphasis future planning.  

 

   

ADJOURNMENT - Motion by Committee Member Schnur to adjourn was seconded by 

Committee Member Swenson. Motion carried with all members voting aye at 8:03 p.m.  

 

 

Respectably, 

 

Debra Swetz 

Deputy Clerk 


